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DHS 1970 Monthly Lunch for March 29, 2012 

   
   

This month’s lunch was held at Crystal River Seafood Restaurant.  It is owned by 

fellow classmate, Arthur Mayo.  I’ve provided a then and now photo above for 

those of you who might need a flash from the past to jog your memory.  The food 

was delicious, the service was excellent and a good time was had by all.  Below is a 

group photo with everyone identified.  
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As you can tell from the photo above, we had a huge attendance at this lunch.  

 

 

Jacquie Sue Morris, who lives in Spain, was in the states visiting 

her mother and her aunt.  She made a special effort while on her 

stateside visit to attend the lunch and see everyone.  We thank 

you for that Jacquie Sue.  It was so nice to see you again. 

 

 

 
 

Jean Fowler Day was in Dothan visiting her mother 

and was able to attend the lunch today. Jean lives in 

Micanopy, Florida and doesn’t get to Dothan a lot.  

She’s a busy lady!  Jane Fowler Fuller, Jean’s twin, 

has been attending our lunches for a good while.  

Thank you, Jean, for finally being here for a lunch.  It 

was wonderful to see you again!  Thank you so                            

much for attending today.  I didn’t know Jean was 

coming and it was a lovely surprise! 
 

 

 

Beverly Judah King who lives in Birmingham was able to attend 

the lunch today.  Beverly thank you for coming!  It was so nice 

to see you again.  I knew you were attending and was delighted 

you could make it today.   

 

 
 

 

Sydney Adams Powell drove down from Birmingham to 

attend the lunch today.  It was so good seeing you again.  

You also were a lovely surprise, Sydney.  I didn’t know you 

were coming today until you showed up. Thank you for 

taking the time to join us for one of our lunches.  We wish 

you could attend more often. 
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Stewart Griggs, who lives in Cartersville, Georgia, north of 

Atlanta on I-75, came down and joined us for lunch today.  It was 

so good to see you Stewart.  Thank you so much for taking the 

time to visit with us today.  It was lovely to see you at a function 

that wasn’t a funeral.  You are so loyal to attend funerals here.  

You are special to us all. 

 

 

 

 

Philip Atkinson’s wife, Anne, joined us for lunch today.  I 

hope she enjoyed herself and will continue to attend the 

lunches when she can.  Thanks Anne for being with us today.  

We welcome you to join us anytime you are able to.  It is 

always a pleasure to see you. 

 

 

For those of you who were unable to attend today, you really missed a fantastic 

lunch gathering.    However, trusty scout that I am, I have photos below that will 

make you feel like you were there.  Here they are some examples of the food. It was 

very tasty! 
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Once again, I will remind everyone. If you have never been to one of the 

lunches, you should try and come sometime.  We always have a good time, good 

food, warm, loving fellowship with each other and last but not least, lots of laughs!   

Try it sometime, you may just like it.  This document will be posted to our website 

http://www.dothanhigh1970.com   in the Photo Albums section.   Please visit the 

website from time to time and check out the message board for information about 

what is going on with fellow classmates.  Also remember to keep you classmate 

profile up to date with your current address, phone and email information.  If you 

are not getting the lunch notifications or the photos delivered to your email & 

would like to receive them, please contact me at ddbreckenridge@graceba.net. 

I hope you enjoyed the photos.  Take care, be safe and you’ll get another 

lunch summary next month. 
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